
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A secure locker is available at a cost of £25 for five years. This is a one-off payment and no money will be refunded when 
students leave. Please note that in the event of a lost key, there will be a charge for a replacement. 
 
Students must bear in mind that the lockers are too big to go into classrooms.  We locate as many as we can near tutor rooms, 
but this is not always possible. 
 
Once we have received all admission applications, lockers will be available to purchase through our online school shop via Arbor. 
We will be in contact once this is available to parents/carers. Locker keys will be handed to students in September.  Your child will 
have sole use of the locker and they should not allow any other person to use their allocated locker. 

 
The payments are used to purchase new lockers and maintain existing ones.  If a parent wishes to secure such a locker for their 
child but has financial difficulty, they should write in confidence to Mr Rob Collar. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs L Agnew 
Administration Assistant  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


